
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY  

Vacancy Announcement 

The Emergency Management Agency is accepting applications for the 

position of Emergency Management Specialist   Emergency 

Management Specialists are responsible for planning and implementing 

programs to mitigate, prepare for, respond to, and recover from 

emergencies and disasters. They work on developing operational 

capabilities to save lives and protect property. This role involves 

creating emergency preparedness plans and protocols, responding to 

incidents, and facilitating inter- agency collaboration. The specialists 

engage with various government levels, communicate with the media, 

and provide public training on emergency preparedness.   

 
The beginning salary is $44,404 per year, with annual step raises to 

$56,703.  Benefits include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1 Benefits); 

Health Insurance $50/month single, $100/month family; 13 paid 

holidays; and paid leave beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with 

seniority. 

 
Applications, along with a detailed job description, are available online 

at tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 

Greensboro Ave Ste G46, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling 

the County Personnel Office, (205) 464-8400.  Applications, to include a 

cover letter and resume along with any other training certificates, will 

be accepted through 5:00 pm, Monday, February 12, 2024. 

 

 
The Emergency Management Agency is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


